
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5
th
 November 2012 

 

 

Dear Nursery Parent 

 

Your child is invited to see Pinocchio on Friday 30
th
 November at 1.30.  The cost 

for this is £2.50.  If you feel that your child would not enjoy the show or be able 

to sit for a long period of time staff will be available in the classroom to be with 

them.   

 

If your child comes to nursery in the morning they are welcome to return in the 

afternoon, but they will have to be picked up and taken home for lunch at the 

normal time and return for 1.15pm. to get settled for the performance starting at 

1.30.  The performance will last approximately 70minutes. 

 

Please return the form below with your remittance of £2.50 if you wish your child 

to see the performance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Bayes 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

I wish my child _________________________________________ to see the production of 

Pinocchio on Friday 30
th
 November at 1.30pm. 

 

I enclose £2.50 

 

 

Signed_______________________________Parent Guardian  Date____________ 

 
 


